
Hawaii Estate Planning Council 
No-Show Policy for Meetings & Events 

 
HEPC has a no-show policy that states that members will be charged a no-show fee if they do 
not show up to an event to which they RSVP'd.  In an effort to be as fair and objective as possible, this 
is a “no exceptions” policy.  Although there may be circumstances out of your control that may result 
in non-attendance, HEPC still gets charged the fee as if you attended the event.  If you RSVP to an 
event, you have up until the RSVP deadline to cancel your RSVP. 

Similarly, guest fees will be charged (and not refunded) if a guest does not show up to an event.  The 
member responsible for said guest will be invoiced for the guest fee if it was not pre-paid.     

We appreciate your courtesy to other members and their guests by not coming if you have COVID or 
feel ill in any way.  This policy is not meant to encourage people to attend if they are ill or contagious.    

Thank you. 

 


